
Nottingham Country Garden Club Newsletter 
 

January 9. 2020 
 

GENERAL MEETING: 
 
Our January 9, 2020 general meeting will be on Hydrangeas and General Gardening”.  The speaker 
will be Anita Nelson. She is the owner of Nelson Water Gardens.  It will be held at the MUD building, 
805 Hidden Canyon Rd, Katy.  Meeting starts at 10:00AM. Refreshments and Meet and Greet will 
start at 9:30AM.  
 
The remaining 2020 general meeting dates are February 6, March 5, April 2, and May 7.  
 
LUNCH LOCATION:  
  
After our general meeting we will have lunch at Grazia Italian Kitchen. The address is 22764 
Westheimer Parkway at Peek Road in the Villagio Town Center.    
 
FEDERATION 
 
The Federation Meeting will be Friday, January 10, 2020. The speaker will be Della Barbato and she 
will speak about “Recycle, Reduce, Reuse”.  If you would like to carpool to the meeting, please contact 
Cheryl Fawvor at 832-390-7321.  
 
FUNDRAISING 
 
Selling Palm Flex Garden Gloves—$4.00 per pair; various colors and multiple sizes; recommended for 
gardening tasks, general purpose applications, mechanical applications and stocking stuffers.  
 
HOSPITALITY 
 
The hostesses for the January meeting will be Helen Poole, Susie Griffin, Frankie Green, Sigie 

Compton, and Mary Kyser. 

We would also like to thank the hostesses who brought food and drinks for the November 2019 general 
meeting: Linda Warren, Carole Yard, Maddy Gardner, Janet White, Bonnie Harding, Suzi Kana, and 
Pam Vogel.  
 
BIRTHDAYS 
      
01/01 Cecil, Sharon 01/11 Kenyon, Kitty 02/01 Hogue, Phyllis 
01/07 Patrick, Kim 01/14 Hudson, Karin 

  01/10 Kennedy, Melissa 01/21 Gonzalez, Laurel 
   

 
SPECIAL NOTES 
 
Please bring any old gardening tools, books, magazines, pots, etc. you no longer want or need to 
our General Meetings for other members who may want to use them.  
 
At each general meeting we will have Horticulture and Plant Sales.  
 


